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Notes to New Students - Campus Entry Requirements 
 
 
Dear Students, 
 
Please be reminded that the Government’s requirement of Vaccine 
Pass (VP) for campus entry entered Phase/Stage 3 from 31 May 
2022 (ref. Dosage Schedule for Vaccine Pass). Please note that 
compliance with VP requirement is necessary for campus entry. 

Students can use the University card (new students can use the 
QR code generated upon successful submission of the online 
Health Declaration before they obtain their University cards) for 
campus entry on the conditions that: 

- Latest provisional vaccine pass, vaccination records or 
recovery records have been submitted to the Health 
Declaration (HD) system, in compliance with the 
Vaccine Pass (VP) requirements 

- Recovered persons should upload the relevant 
recognized proof of recovery in the HD if they have not 
completed full course of vaccine required by the VP 
(note that normal requirement will resume six months 
after recovery, ref. Recovered Persons) 

- Those with recognized and valid vaccination medical 
exemption certificates are required to submit exemption 
record and COVID negative polymerase chain reaction 
(PCR) based nucleic acid test result at least once every 
7 days to the HD. 

Please complete the online Health Declaration Form as required or 
update whenever your health and/or vaccination status have 
changed in order to facilitate your campus entry. 

If you are unable to submit a valid Health Declaration Form online 
for whatever reasons, you may enter the campus by producing the 
proof of your student identify (e.g. letter issued by the University) 
and scanning the “LeaveHomeSafe” venue code for the VP and 
compete the Visitor Health Declaration (VHD) (or paper form) before 
entering campus.  

All information submitted via the HD will be handled in strict 
confidence and according to university data handling guidelines. 

https://www.coronavirus.gov.hk/pdf/vp_t1_ENG.pdf
https://www.covidvaccine.gov.hk/en/recommendedDoses
https://ecampus.hsu.edu.hk/health
https://ecampus.hsu.edu.hk/health/event
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1Gbm50OIpBqjMLN3KyKr4YPswurCQ2K-r/view
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The University reserves the right to only allow entry of those who 
have fully complied with the HD and VP requirements. 
 
Please refer to the HSUHK Announcements on COVID-19 on the 
University website homepage for latest updates. 
 
If you have any questions or need any assistance, please contact 
COVID-19 Hotline at 3963-5700 (during office hours).   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

https://www.hsu.edu.hk/en/hsuhk-latest-announcements-on-covid-19/

